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Personnel request

Scott Gagnon <gagnons@alpenacounty.org >

Wed 1./6/2021 1-:46 PM

To: Tammy Bates <batest@alpenacounty.org>; Commissioners Office <commissionersoffice@alpenacounty.org>

Cc Steven Kieliszewski <kieliszs@alpenacounty.org>

0J 1 attachments (295 KB)

Alpena County Updated Staffing Estimate Dec 10 2020-FINAL.pdf;

Tammy,

Can the Sheriff's Office please be placed on the agenda for personnel in reference to staffing for the
new jail? Attached is the staffing plan that was provided to us from Rod Miller who is the consultant
we used from NlC. I currently do not have a cost developed for how much new officers would cost

but I need to discuss the staffing plan and how it pertains to what type of employees we hire as well

as if they would be parttime or fulltime employees. lf you need anything further from me please let

me know.

Sergeant Scott Gagnon

Jail Administrator
Alpena County Sheriff's Office
989-3s4-9835
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